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NEWSLETTER Autumn/Winter 2017
I would like to welcome you all back after the Summer Break.

Working World show Sunday 23rd July 2017 WOW what can I say! Everyone was amazing and a wonderful
afternoon was had by all. I was a little concerned that Kelly would be setting her sights on The London Stage
however she assures me she is happy in Evesham. Once again well done and a huge thank you to everyone who
took part and assisted.

The Summer Residential in Torquay was a huge success and from the feedback clients were giving it looks
like a coach trip might be the choice again for next year. Meeting with clients to be held to discuss further,
however dates will be Monday 23rd July – Friday 27th July 2018.

Dates for your diary

The October Social Evening will be on Thursday 12th October 7pm – 9pm at The Coach & Horses, Harvington. We
will have a disco and a basket meal so you just need to bring money for your drinks.

Friday 24th November 7pm we will be holding a Christmas Bingo at Evesham Adventure Playground.

Once again we will be watching Gillian Mann performing with The Side By Side Theatre Group - Ready to Go.
This will be at The Royal Spa Theatre, Leamington Spa the matinee performance on Wednesday 21st November.
We will leave the base at 12.00pm and Working World will continue as normal in the afternoon for clients who
are not attending the show. (This will be on a first request basis as I only have 12 tickets available.)

After the success of last year the Christmas Ball is going to be once again at The Northwick Hotel, Waterside,
Evesham on Thursday 7th December. We would like to once again welcome family and friends to join us and the
cost for clients is subsidised at £11.00 and £21.00 for guests. This includes a two course meal, disco and lots of
fun. We are going to hold a Christmas raffle.

For the fifth year running we are once again growing, nurturing and selling our lovely pansies. They will be ready
by the beginning of October at £1.70 for six plants.

If anyone would like to order any Candyulove festive treats we are now taking orders. eg beautiful festive cones
filled with confectionary to finish off your table which start at £1.50 per cone.

We now have a clothing bin located outside WW. We would be grateful of any unwanted clothes, shoes etc., as
the contents is weighed and we get a donation for our funds.

Christmas cakes are going to be made and decorated by the clients. They are going to be priced at £5 & £10 if
you would like to order please do so by 30th October.

We break up for the Christmas Holiday on Thursday 14th December and reopen on Tuesday 2nd January 2018

As always if you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Regards
Helen

mailto:helenhurdman@hotmail.com


Newsletter September 2017

Name:

I would / not like to attend the October social evening at The Coach & Horses

Chicken Burger and Chips Scampi and Chips Sausage and Chips Beef burger and Chips

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

I would like / not like to attend Side By Side on Wednesday 21st November
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

I would like / not like to attend The Christmas Dinner Dance on Thursday 7th December.

I require ( ) Client Ticket ( ) Guest Ticket

Please enclose £5 pp deposit or total payment if you prefer
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

I would like to order festive candy cones ( ) £1.50 per cone

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

I would like to order ( ) packs of Pansies @ £1.70 per pack

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

I would like to order ( ) Christmas Cakes £5
( ) Christmas Cakes £10


